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From: Patty Joslyn
To: pbscommissions
Subject: Overnight long term parking with no place to poop! Glass Beach, Fort Bragg, CA
Date: Saturday, August 3, 2024 7:55:27 AM

We live on Glass Beach Drive, and the campers, vans, and cars have
multiplied as long-term overnighters arrive and stay on. Sadly, along with
these vehicles comes lots of poop (mostly human, but quite a bit of dog as
well). This is a public health issue. There is also the risk of fire to the tall
grass field that separates the neighborhood from Pudding Creek.

The city of Fort Bragg suggests they will be putting up signage to curb the
overnight users. 
We sympathize with the situation, yet the health and safety issues
outweigh the use of this location.

The few large campers run their generators at all hours, and the guests
who come and go aren't always as well-behaved. 

Thank you for your concern.
Patty Joslyn and Larry Babic
Patty's cell # 802-477-2440
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